
Secretary for Justice to visit Beijing 

***************************** 

     The Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC, will 

visit Beijing from September 13 to 15. 

 

     In Beijing, Ms Cheng will attend the annual working 

meeting with the Department of Treaty and Law of the 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs. She will also meet with officials 

of the Supreme People's Court. 

 

     Ms Cheng will return to Hong Kong on September 15.  

  

Ends/Thursday, September 13, 2018  

 

 


